Z- 22025/1/2020 - CBHI
Directorate General of Health Services
(Central Bureau of Health Intelligence)

Room No. 401, A-Wing,
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi — 110108
Dated: 22" May, 2020

Office Memorandum

Sub.: Cancellation of Next batch of Medical Record Technician (MRT) Training
Course commencing from 1% July, 2020 due to Covid - 19 pandemic.

With the approval of the competent authority, the undersigned is directed
to convey that “due to Covid — 19 pandemic, the of Next Batch of Medical Record
Technician (MRT) Training Course commencing from 1st July, 2020 has been

cancelled”.

(B. K. Mishra)
Deputy Director, CBHI



